LBS

PUBLIC SCHOOL

Circular : LBS/CIR/2022/ Date : 10 May 2022
Dear Parent,

Greetings from LBS!!

This is to bring to your notice that the Summer Vacation will be from May 11, 2022, till June
30, 2022. School will reopen on 1% July 2022. (Time : 7:50 am to 02:00 pm)

To remain connected with the students and to engage the students productively, the school is
providing the skill-based activities as in homework for the students of Classes Nursery to X,

which would keep the students creatively and constructively engaged.

For the students of Class XII Science, remedial classes shall be organised regularly till further
notice. The schedule of the remedial classes shall be shared soon too. No school conveyance

will be provided for remedial classes.

Any further assistance, call 9468900929 (11:00 am to 1:30 pm).
We are always thankful to you for your support and cooperation in all our endeavour.

Wishing all of you good health.

Arhit Kuiléhfeistha »
PRINCIPAL



